
 

 

13th December 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Invitation to Highlight Assemblies  
 

After speaking to parents and carers, the feedback was that many of you would like to see what 

happens in our assemblies. We would therefore like to let you know the dates for the highlight 

assemblies that parents and carers are invited to attend this academic year. 

 

 

Reception Classes - Friday 27th January 2017 at 1:30pm 

 

Year 1 Classes - Friday 10th February 2017 at 2:15pm 

 

Year 2 Classes - Friday 3rd March 2017 at 2:15pm 

 

Year 3 Classes - Friday 17th March 2017 at 2:40pm 

 

Year 4 Classes - Friday 31st March 2017 at 2:40pm 

 

Year 5 Classes - Friday 5th May 2017 at 2:40pm 

 

Year 6 Classes - Friday 26th May 2017 at 2:40pm 

 

 

These assemblies are an opportunity for us to celebrate the efforts and achievements of children at our 

school and we would love for you to come and celebrate with us.  

  

We will send out email reminders nearer the time of each assembly, but for now we thought you may 

wish to add the relevant dates to your diary. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Jon Beisly 

Acting Headteacher 

 


